	Staying Connected and Positive in Self-Isolation
Kaiser Permanente family medicine physician Cynthia Burdick, MD, will show you how to find new ways to connect with family and friends to maintain your health. The seminar will run 30 minutes with 10 minutes for questions.
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	To participate in the seminar, click here on Tuesday, May 19, at 1 p.m.
Set a reminder on your calendar.
(Calendar reminder may not work in all browsers. You may need to manually add it to your calendar.)
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